WITTON GILBERT NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN
PUBLIC CONSULTATION EVENT
[bookmark: _GoBack]The latest public consultation events were held at Cooper Hall on 2nd and 4th June. This was the first time a single draft document has been presented. The document comprises all 13 policies drafted so far along with background resea333rch to help us reach the decisions we have.
Around 70 people attended the events and we would like to thank all those who came along and shared their views. All written comments received at all stages of the Plan are documented and will be retained for scrutiny in the later formal stages of the Plan.
We welcome the opportunity to talk to the residents and feel that a single document brought some clarity and answered some questions posed previously. 
The main focus was on the proposed allocation of land for housing development on land to rear of Front Street. Some residents attended and expressed concern about such development. We would like to reiterate previous comments that:
· The Neighbourhood Plan cannot make things happen, the aim is to encourage good quality design with a design guide and prevent poorly planned development.
· The Plan is still very much in its informal consultation stage and there is more work to do.
Please do not think that you have missed the opportunity to have your views heard. You can contact us at any time. Suggestions and ideas from residents are always welcome, we would appreciate any help.
Web Page
The Draft Plan is available to view on the new community web site, www.witton-gilbert.org.uk Comments can be made via the web site or by post. The site is still very much a work in progress, but the intention is to have all relevant documents publicly available. Community involvement is the key to success for the Neighbourhood Plan and clear communication channels are essential. 
Please let us know your thoughts.
Contact Details
By email: contact@witton-gilbert.org.uk
By post: Neighbourhood Plan, C/O 7 Hillside, Witton Gilbert, Durham DH7 6SE


